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02 September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

GCSE English Literature Text – A Christmas Carol 

 

Further to my previous letter, at the end of the last academic year, we have received a fantastic response 

to the offer of purchasing the GCSE set texts through school. As the first text we are going to be studying, 

‘A Christmas Carol’ we have decided prioritise the purchase of the English Media Centre edition of ‘A 

Christmas Carol’ first. We received enough responses to offer you the price of £6.90 per copy.  

Please keep a close eye out for a notification from ParentMail to say that the item has gone live and is 

available to purchase; we have the texts already on site so students will be given the text as soon as 

possible after the purchase is made. 

We do have limited copies of the texts available to use in school but students will be unable to take them 

home for their own independent study. We have the electronic versions of the EMC Revision Guide and 

EMC Home Learning workbook that will directly reference the EMC text and it is our intention to use these 

resources for weekly home learning tasks. Therefore, it is imperative that students have their own copies 

of the texts, as they will be able to access the home learning and work independently on them. 

If any parent feels they are unable to purchase the textbook and your child is in receipt of additional Pupil 

Premium funding please do not hesitate to contact me on the email below. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs S Merrick 

Curriculum Leader of English 

Smerrick@buckinghamschool.org 
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